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 (
SCARY DISCO NEXT TUES 21
ST
 OCT 4-5.30pm
TICKETS ON SALE NOW!
£2.50 PER ADULT & £2.50 CHILD
Each child must be in the company of a supervising adult. Thank you.
)








It is nearly half term already and the PTFA have already been busy organising events and fund raisers for this year, as well as spending some of the money that we raised last year. Thanks as ever for your support! 
 (
MEETING 15.10.14
 Thanks to those who came along to the meeting the minutes are attached.
SPOOKY DISCO
: Next Tuesday 21/10 4pm- 5.30pm (please note the time change).  Please join us for our super spooky disco party! Bring lots of change for snacks, sweets, the Cronton Cauldron & more!! The Disco will be held in the hall, and tickets will be available on the door. All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult, who must also purchase a ticket.
CHRISTMAS CARDS:
 A separate letter will be sent home from school next week with all the details of our Christmas 
Card
 design orders.  Please note the return date as orders cannot be accepted after that date this year.
BAGS 
to  SCHOOL
: We are waiting for pre-Christmas bags to school collection date – please keep check the PTFA section of the weekly newsletter for the date, and put to one side all of your pre-Christmas clear out clothes!
BONFIRE BAKE-OFF:
 
On Thursday 6
th
 November, we will be holding a Bonfire Night inspired bake off.  Get your thinking hats on and the creative juices flowing as there will be prizes for the 
homebaked
 bonfire best and all donations will be welcome.
)









 (
PTFA Funds are already being put to good use this school year, and benefitting every pupil at Holy Family:
Contributing to trip transport costs
Contributing to whole school ‘treat’ events
Funding class special events
Funds are made available to class teachers, school clubs and whole school projects
. In recent years PTFA funds have paid for: iPads, new school furniture, outdoor space development, laptops and whole school ‘treats’. Every penny of PTFA profits goes directly to our school.
)







COMING SOON: 50:50 Club!

Finally, on behalf of the PTFA and everybody connected to Holy Family, a massive THANK YOU to Mrs Telfer, who has resigned, due to work commitments, after 4 years as PTFA Treasurer, and 5 years on the PTFA committee( having been a PTFA volunteer for several years before that!). During Mrs Telfer’s years with the PTFA tens of thousands of pounds have been raised for our school, this simply would not have happened without her help. Thank you!
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